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As the Summer holidays approach, we are preparing the children for their transitions to 

their next classes. We are talking about new classroom expectations, responsibilities and 

routines. We hope you are feeling excited about September and your new classroom.   

Maths 

We have been learning our 
number bonds to 10 using 

numicon. We have also been 
adding quantities and writing 

number sentences.    
 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

Sunflowers have enjoyed learning about Neil Armstrong 

and Space this term, as well as helping to turn our 

reading corner into a space themed area. Sunflowers 

have also enjoyed looking at global warming and have 

enjoyed investigating how to turn ice to water and water 

to ice. 

  

 

      

Literacy - Reception has been looking at a non-fiction piece of text about a Safari; we spoke 

about what animals we might find and what the weather might be like, in preparation for 

our trip to Amazona Zoo. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays and have your piercings covered.  Please make 

sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 
As the weather is so good currently, please ensure your child has a sun hat in school and sun cream applied 
before school.  
 
 


